
Jeanie Bourke - 722 Congress St 

Hi Jeanie, 
Attached please find updated drawings for 722 Congress St (application No. 201401574) for your 
review. 

I've spoken to the State Fire Marshal regarding the barrier free permit. He confirmed that the bathroom 
does not need to be ADA compliant, but that the entry should be. The enclosed plan, elevations and 
building section sheets reflect this. 

I've updated the cover sheet to reflect the relevant U-value information from Table 502.1.2.

I've updated the exterior elevations to show the exhaust hood per your request.

I've updated the wall sections to reflect the required clearance reduction system.

Please let me know if you require additional information. 
Thank you for your help.
Amy

From: Amy Ferrer Rogers <amy@ferrerdesign.com>
To: Jeanie Bourke <JMB@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/17/2014 2:01 PM
Subject: 722 Congress St
Attachments: A1.1 FLOOR PLAN.pdf; A2.0 INTERIOR AND EXTERIOR ELEVATIONS.pdf; 

A3.0 BUILDING SECTIONS.pdf; A3.1 WALL SECTIONS AND PARTITION 
TYPES.pdf; G1.0 COVER.pdf
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